
I DECISION I 

Re: Withdrawal of Licence Application 

I have considered the recommendation and associated correspondence from the 
Licensing Unit of the Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
in relation to the 

Withdrawal of licence application. 

I approve of the recommendation as submitted 

Signed: 
Laura Burke, Director, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


